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OGC	and	SIBA	Sign
Memorandum	of	Understanding
The	Open	Geospatial	Consortium	(OGC)	and	the	Spatial	Industries	Business	Association	(SIBA)	have	signed	a	Memorandum	of
Understanding	(MoU)	that	will	further	the	missions	of	both	organisations	by	collaborating	as	partners	in	the	development	and	conduct	of
outreach	and	education	program	activities	to	advance	standards-based,	interoperable	modelling	approaches	to	address	the	needs	of	each
organisation’s	membership.

Further,	SIBA	will	assist	with	local	promotion	and	education	regarding	OGC	standards	in	the	Asia	Pacific	region,	including	advocating	the
use	of	OGC	standards	by	the	Australian	and	New	Zealand	governments.

The	collaboration	will	build	upon	the	significant	and	successful	relationship	seen	in	the	mid	2000s	between	OGC	and	SIBA’s	previous
incarnation,	ASIBA.
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